
PHD Specialization Course on Land Economics and Governance 
 
This course is developed as part of the NELGA partnership and implemented by AERC, UCT and World 
Bank, with support from SLGA. The course is scheduled for 7 January – 8 February 2019 at the 
University of Cape Town. The aim is to enable NELGA universities to replicate this course. Therefore, 
applications by faculty from economic departments in your NELGA hub are welcome to attend the 
course and subsequently set up training in Land Economics and Governance in their own department. 
The international faculty teaching the course will be available to assist faculty from NELGA universities 
with this adaptation process. All training material is on-line and freely available. The deadline is  15 
September 2018 and qualified students can submit an online application at - 
http://scholarships.aercafrica.org/.  

http://scholarships.aercafrica.org/

